ADDERBURY PARISH COUNCIL

Date of Parish Council Meeting

Tuesday 27 February 2024

Agenda Item Number

Iltem 13

Author Theresa Goss
Title of Report Lucy Plackett Playing Field Survey
Summary To consider the results of the Survey regarding the Lucy Plackett Playing Field.

Recommendations

The survey and results be noted.

Additional signage in the Lucy Plackett Playing Field regarding the
requirement for dogs to be kept on a lead.

Additional signage in the Lucy Plackett Playing Field regarding the
requirement for owners to pick up their dogs’ mess.

Consideration be given to a ‘dog only area’ once the Football Club has moved
to the Milton Road field.

Consideration be given to reduced cuts of the playing field once the Football
Club has moved to the Milton Road field.

Consideration be given to additional play equipment/adult gym
equipment/other sports at the playing field once the Football Club has moved
to the Milton Road field.

Suitable locations be identified for additional dog waste bins.

The results of the survey and the Parish Council’s actions be reported in
Contact as a main item and also on the village and PC web site.

Reasons for the Recommendation

To address issues raised by residents in the village survey.

Impact on Budget

TBC

Risks If the results of the survey are not acted on, there could be an apathy in the
village to engage with the Parish Council on other matters.
Background Following a number of suggestions regarding the grass cutting and uses of the

LPPF, the Parish Council engaged with the community via a survey (in Contact
and On-line) to gather their thoughts on the playing field.

Supporting documents; advice,
reports etc should always be
attached to the report and listed
here

Results of the survey attached.




